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Comments: Yes. I support the Pactola Reservoir - Rapid Creek Watershed Withdrawal. In fact, I support a full

watershed withdrawal. The Black Hills water resources are a precious collective resource that needs to be

protected for the health and well being of all Black Hills residents and particularly Rapid City.

 

My family and I lived in the Black Hills for 13 years and spent a lot of time at the Pactola Reservoir and were also

recognized that its health affected our drinking water while living there.

 

This is an urgent issue that we hope you can expedite and get it to Deb Haaland's desk as soon as possible. 

 

Thank you!

 

Karissa Loewen


